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Request for Council’s Consideration 

X Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  June 20, 2017 

Subject:  Surveillance Camera Pilot Project for Public Spaces – Farrell Street Park Pathway 

Motion for Council to Consider:  
 
Request a staff report to implement a permanent and/or mobile Surveillance Camera system as a pilot 
project for public spaces with Farrell Street Park Pathway in Dartmouth being the location of the pilot 
project due to recent criminal activity in the area.  
 

Reason:  
 
A recent homicide in the area; and, results of the October 7, 2015 CEPTED Audit, necessitates the 
urgency in reviewing all aspects of providing security measures to ensure public safety for all HRM 
owned/leased public space properties.   

Outcome Sought:  
 
Staff recommendation report to initiate a Surveillance Camera Pilot Project, permanent and/or mobile 
system, for public spaces; with, Farrell Street Park Pathway being the location for the pilot project.  
 
 
 

Councillor Tony Mancini 
 

District  6  
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